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Report of Special Director to International Ministries, Marijane Kiley 

 

I have enjoyed representing the BGM on the Board of International Ministries.  

This past year has been a time of learning about the board and the mission of the 

organization. 

During our last board meeting we spent a good amount of time doing a board 

self-assessment and looking for ways for the board members to be more 

effective.  We also discussed board development and how to approach new 

people who have an interest in missions to join the board. 

We heard reports from committees concerning Board Development; World Relief; 

Mission Finance and Program and Personnel, which is the committee that I serve 

on.   

The Program and Personnel committee has been evaluating the Personalized 

Support Model (PSM) and the Missions Partnership Teams (MPT).  We are also 

looking for ways to effectively help missionaries and their families when they are 

on the mission field.  This committee meets during our board meetings and 

several times in virtual meetings. 

Again, thank you for allowing me to represent you on the Board of International 

Ministries. 

Marijane Kiley 


